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Year One were very excited
to be heading out on their

school trip to Shuttleworth!



Ready and waiting for their ride on
a 101 year old bus. 

Very excited Year One!! 



We had a 
lovely time at 
Shuttleworth



The children in Year 1 have done 
some lovely writing about their adventures there!



Congratulations 
to our 

Parliament Team. 

They designed a 
beautiful new 

welcome sign at 
the front of our 
school to make 
all our visitors 
feel welcome



The children in the Nursery are being 
encouraged to record how many balls they 

manage to throw into the net. Using the tally 
system they are comparing quantities while 
using mathematical vocabulary: ‘more than’, 
‘fewer than’, as well as noticing they have the 

same amount.



The children 
had a fabulous 

time during 
puddle play last 

week. 

We are now 
happy the sun 
has come out 

to play! 



NURSERY’S SPORTS DAY.  
A big WELL DONE

A huge thank you to year 5 for your support 



This week, the 
Reception children 

received a letter from 
Max the worm who 

explained that he was 
sad that so many 

people think worms are 
yucky. He asked the 
children to find out 

some interesting facts 
to share with others.







4DA were looking at how 
rivers are formed and 

how they reach the sea.



This week in 
Reception, 
we were 

learning to 
sew with a 
needle and 

thread!



Year 4 TB has looked at 
classification keys in Science. 

The pupils made a classification 
key based on Vertebrates.



Mrs. Peters and Mr. 
Crump went to London 
on Tuesday to present 

the wonderful work the 
school has done this 

year in our 
English curriculum 

using 

CLPE  
Power of 
Reading.



Some of our Y3 
children have 

been busy 
planting 

strawberries, 
sweet peas, 
thyme and 
peppers.



Year 6 have been enjoying their third experiment with
The Centre for Industry Education Collaboration, York. 

We are exploring the viscosity of a variety of liquids use two different test techniques: time it takes for 
a marble to go through 250ml of liquid or time taken for 50ml to pass through a funnel.

 Watch here: https://x.com/i/status/1803778529936494710

https://x.com/i/status/1803778529936494710


4DA were matching symbols to 
religion and beliefs.



What a treat being part of this wonderful garden The Red Shed! 
Thank you for letting our Year One children get involved. What a lovely time they had!



Year 4TB looked at why rivers are important and why we need to 
save them. The children started making persuasive posters.



What an amazing sports day morning! 

All the pupils showed great team spirit and tried their best!!



A day to 
celebrate 

sports and 
sportsmanship 

by all. 

It was wonderful to see 
how everybody 

supported each other.



Watch the fun here: 
https://x.com/i/status/1804190238673125530

https://x.com/i/status/1804190238673125530


A very
 proud 
learner 

celebrating 
his home 

learning in 
Year 4; 

Well 
done!



The PSA say:

A HUGE THANK YOU 
to everyone who supported us during sports day. 

We raised a fantastic 

£161.10!
All of the money raised from today will go into 

our new project which is to revamp the KS2 
library now our EYFS/KS1 library project is 

complete. 

Thank you!! 



Please read 
and reflect 

together upon 
this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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